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While we know that the 
children shouldn't have 
Social Media accounts 
until they are of a 
certain age, we also 
know that many do. But 
do you know if your 
children are using them 
safely?

- Monitor your child's 
usage.

- Ask your children about 
what good behaviour 
looks like online.

- Support your child if 
they experience any 
negative behaviour 
online.

Safer Internet Day 2025 is fast approaching! We 
will be celebrating this on Tuesday the 11th of 
February. More information will be out soon!

Safer Internet Day

Social Media Crew

Welcome to our Social Media Crew for this year! 
There are children from year 3 to year 6 who will 
support the school by:
- Delivering and producing Social Media 

Newsletters.
- Updating sta�f, parents and the community on 

Social Media trends.
- Supporting in regularly posting Social 

Media/Online Safety material.

How can we change?


